
Eastington Primary Return to School by Class 4 

Class 4 have had a brilliant return to 

school this term so far. 

After a long and sunny summer 

holidays, the class have started by 

thinking about our school values: to 

be kind, cooperative, resilient, 

ambitious and responsible.  As a 

class we thought about how 

important it is to work as a team, so 

we collaboratively took each school 

value and thought about how this 

impacted us in our new class each 

day.  As a group we came up with 

some positive rules for each value, 

that we aim to follow, for us to be 

happy and be the best we can each 

day. 

We created our class charter, and we 

each painted a handprint to show we agree to follow these ‘can do’ aims each day.  We drew 

portraits of ourselves to show who we are and what we are aiming for. 

 

Discussed how we know if we are doing well in 

our lessons was fun.  We compiled lots of ideas to 

show us how we can be responsible for our 

learning and understand how we are progressing. 

 

Finally, we thought about what we are looking 

forward to this year in class…here are some of our 

thoughts: 

‘I am looking forward to new lessons and learning 

new skills in maths.” -Sakura 

‘I am looking forward to learning new things, 

meeting new people and making new friends.’-Arlo 

‘I am looking forward to doing new topics in PE.’-

Jacob 

‘I am looking forward to working with new 

teachers.’-Olivia 

‘I am looking forward to the whole new school year.’-Sophia 

What a great year we have ahead of us! We hope you do to. 


